
 
 
 
 
    
   T  O  N  O  M  E  T  E  R 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Please, accept our warm regards. 

We are glad to inform you that once again we are going 
to participate in Medica 2011 that will be held in Düsseldorf, 
Germany from 16th to 19st of November, 2011. Please, kindly 
note our Stand No.A12 in Hall No.10  

Our company, Ryazan State Instrument-Making 
Enterprise, will present you diaton tonometer for IOP 
measuring through the eyelid which is known all over the world 
as the unique and reliable device and should be of special 
interest to you. 

 
We cordially invite you to visit our stand during the 

forthcoming Medica 2011 where the representatives of the 
Enterprise-Manufacturer will provide you with master-classes, 
full information, explain transpalpebral tonometry features, 
demonstrate the product and answer all the questions you have. 

 
Also, our enterprise will present the 

new model of diaton tonometer that was designed to make IOP 
measurement more comfortable, easier and quicker. The new model will be 
available for sale in 2012.
 

Looking forward to see you at our booth # 10 A12 in Düsseldorf, 
Germany. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 
O.S. Liberman 
The Chief of the Marketing Department 
Ryazan State Instrument-Making Enterprise 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ryazan State Instrument-Making Enterprise 
Phone: +7 (4912) 298 520; 

Fax:   +7 (4912) 254 375; 
Email: diaton@grpz.ru

Website: www.diaton-tonometer.com
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